
Friday, October 2nd, 2015  

Academic Education Center 
Auditorium 

4800 Alberta, El Paso, TX 
79905 

9:45 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

Lunch will be provided 

Please RSVP to 

Antonio.Valtier@ttuhsc.edu 

By Sept. 28  

Sign In from 9 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. 
Introduction at 930 a.m. 
Speakers start at 9:45 a.m. 
Poster Presentation from 3 -5p.m. 

Seventh Annual Cancer Symposium  
Provided by Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center El Paso, Paul L. Foster 
School of Medicine 
 

Keynote Presentation: 12:00 PM -1:00 PM 
 

Managing Breast Cancer in the Context of Changing Landscape of a 
Disease: Updates for Clinical Practice in 2015 

 

Presented by: 

 Melanie E. Royce, MD, PhD 
Professor of Medicine 

Director, Multidisciplinary Breast Cancer Clinic and Program UNM Cancer Center  
University of New Mexico 
Albuquerque, New Mexico  

 

Objectives: Upon completion of this session the participant should be able to: 
• Discuss recent breast cancer advances to improve the quality of care of 

patients  
• Recognize opportunities for translating basic research findings into 

medical practice to increase the quality of care of breast cancer patients  
 
Accreditation: Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center El Paso, Paul L. 
Foster School of Medicine is accredited by the Accreditation Council for 
Continuing Medical Education (ACCME) to provide continuing medical 
education for physicians. 
Credit Designation: Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center El Paso, 
Paul L. Foster School of Medicine designates this live activity for a maximum 
of 1 AMA PRA Category 1 CreditTM.  Physicians should claim only the credit 
commensurate with the extent of their participation in the activity. 
 
It is the policy and practice of the Texas Tech Health Sciences Center El Paso, Paul L. 
Foster School of Medicine  Office of Continuing Medical Education to resolve all 
potential conflicts of interest prior to the activity.   
 

Disclosure: Melanie E. Royce MD, PhD  has disclosed relevant financial relationship 
which will be disclosed to attendees prior to the presentation.  
 

All members of the planning committee for this series have signed disclosures stating 
no relevant financial relationships exist with any industry support companies. 

 
 

 
 

mailto:Antonio.Valtier@ttuhsc.edu

